
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friend: 

 

 

I am writing to request your support of Wake Christian Academy’s Super Saturday, set for October 6th, 2018, on the 

school’s Raleigh campus. Each year, Super Saturday attracts thousands of community members for a fun-filled day of 

carnival games and rides, a silent auction featuring everything from autographed sports memorabilia to vacation 

getaways, and a variety of food and vendors. The event is held on our athletic practice field facility which offers an 

exciting atmosphere that provides great visibility for our sponsors and vendors. 

 

Last year’s event was a tremendous success, raising over $25,000 for our school. We hope you will join us in support of 

Super Saturday 2018 with an item(s) to use in our auction. 

 

To join us in making Super Saturday 2018 a success, simply complete the attached form and return it to the school. You 

have the satisfaction of knowing your donation will go a long way toward enhancing the Wake Christian experience, not 

only for today’s students, but for generations to come.  

 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this request, and we look forward to partnering with you for Super 

Saturday 2018!   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Baker 

Advancement Associate 

919-334-0971 

rebeccabaker@wakechristianacademy.com 

 

Wake Christian Academy is a 501(c)(3) corporation. Tax ID #560862396 


